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Summer Term – 22/04/2022 
 

LEARNING IN SCHOOL 

English: We started a new unit that links to our Geography. We are using the novel Francis, The 
Earthquake Dog as the vehicle for our fiction writing.  

Maths: We focussed on the written method division.  

RE: We started our unit exploring the lives of significant women from the Old Testament. We had a 
think about important women in our world at the moment before trying to recall those we already know 
from the Bible.  

Science: We started our unit on Rocks. We explored how there are different types of rocks and we 
classified a variety of them. 

Geography: To start our unit on Volcanoes and Earthquakes, we looked at the country of Japan, a 
country that experiences many incidents of these two natural phenomena. 

The Year 4 children enjoyed their day visit at Borwick Hall. The photos will be available on the school 
website next week. 

       
 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

22nd April 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for TRUTHFULNESS goes to Florence. She is 

a consistently honest member of Class 4.  

The CURRICULUM award goes to Dashel for super perseverance with his 
Maths.  

NEW EXTRA MILER 
Congratulations to Elissa! Over her years at school she has showed consistent 

Extra Miler behaviour and attitude to learning. Her badge was awarded at the 

end of the Spring Term. We are very proud of you. 
 

COURAGEOUS ADVOCATE 
The last Courageous Advocate for this year was Reverend Bernard Cocker. 

He set up a charity that provided aid to those who need it throughout the 
world. His charity, International Aid Trust, have sent over 200 tonnes of aid 

to the Ukraine. 

 

 

 

READING & SPELLINGS 
Please remember to make sure that your child reads regularly. They need to 
be recording it in their reading record. Even if it is a book from home not from 

school, it can be recorded in the diary so we can monitor the range of books the 
children are/are not reading. 

Spellings are on our class page of the website in case the lists 
get misplaced. 



 

ADDITIONAL NOTICES 

Monday 2nd May: Bank Holiday 
Half Term Holiday Begins: Friday 27th May at 3:15pm 

We will begin accessing the Year 4 Multiplication Check so the 
children become familiar with the format. Please encourage them to 

continue in accessing Times Tables Rock Star. 

Well done to Tilly for winning the Class 4 Decorate an Egg competition. 

Home Learning: If your child is off with Coronavirus and is unwell, we will 

not send any home learning for them. However, if your child is absent with 
Coronavirus but is well, please contact school if you would like any additional 

home learning to that which we already signpost you to on our school website. 

 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

School Office Telephone Number: 01772 729880 

Email: d.bateman@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Open Door: Every Tuesday 3:15-3:30pm  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mr Bateman 
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